
Curriculum Overview for
Parents

Term: Autumn 2
Year: 5 and 6
Teacher/s: Mrs Shields and Miss
Melia
Theme: Why Do Oceans Matter?

English Computing RE

Explanation texts-How do animals
adapt?

Fiction-Settings
Guided Reading-Who Let the Gods

Out?-Maz Evans

3D Modelling
Designing for a purpose
Using CAD software
Creating a 3D model

Incarnation: Was Jesus the Messiah?
Incarnation and the Bible

Mathhew’s Gospel
Evidence from Biblical texts
Incarnation and Christmas

Secular Celebrations

Maths History/Geography Music

Multiplication and division
Fractions

Measure-imperial and metric

Oceans
How do we use our oceans?

What is the Great Barrier Reef?
Why are our oceans suffering?

What can we do to help our oceans?
How littered is our marine

environment?

Remixing
Body percussion loops

Mixing loops
Learning the original
Looping fragments

Remix

Science Art PE

Adaptation and microorganisms
Classifying conundrums

Linnaean System
Curious creatures
Microorganisms

Portraits
Poem portraits

Developing drawings
Self-portraits
Changing faces

Mixed media portraits

Gymnastics
Develop strength, flexibility and

balance
Learning a range of leaps and jumps

Choosing effective movements

PSHE PSHE cont’d Other Information and Dates

Health and Wellbeing
Relaxation mindfulness

What can I be?
Taking Responsibility
Impact of technology

Resilience toolbox
Immunisations

Good and bad habits

Individual photos Nov 22nd
Christmas Jumper Day Dec 7th
Christmas Dinner Dec 20th

KS1 Nativity Dec 20th and 21st
Church Service and Break up Dec

22nd
Thrive Homework

Collaborative tasks
Gratitude and positivity

Spellings and Maths
Creative Homework



Year 5 and 6 Autumn 2 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next half term we will be looking at the question ‘Why Do Oceans matter?’

and considering how we can help to limit plastic pollution. This will also feed into

our work on Microorganisms and how animals adapt to the environment around

them.

Other information

PE will be a mixture of both outdoor and indoor this half-term so please ensure

that there is suitable kit, including footwear, in your child’s bag.

PSHE will focus on Health and Wellbeing as detailed above. If you would like

further clarification, please contact us on Dojo.

Homework will continue to be given out and marked on a Thursday and spellings

are also in the homework book.

Any questions, please send a Dojo to your class teacher.

Thank you

Mrs Shields-Sapphire

Miss Melia-Topaz


